
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD  

MEETING VIA ZOOM VIDEO CONFERENCING  
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2022 - 7:00 P.M. 

 
Important change to meeting location 

Due to Covid-19 health concerns, and in the interest of public safety, the ARB Meeting will be held via 
Zoom Video Conference 

 
For instructions to watch and participate visit https://www.tarrytownny.gov/home/events/37796 
Public Written Comment will be received until 12 noon on Monday, February 14, 2022 in order to be included at the 
public hearing.  All submissions should be emailed to:  csapienza@tarrytowngov.com or mailed to: Village of Tarrytown, 
Architectural Review Board, 1 Depot Plaza, Tarrytown, NY 10591.  Document requests relating to applications will be 
provided in advance of the meeting by emailing csapienza@tarrytowngov.com or calling 914-631-3668. 
  

CONTINUED 
 

1. 160 Wildey Street  ARB approval to replace existing signage. 
(US Storage Centers) 
ADJOURNED 
 

2. 7 Stephen Drive  ARB approval to replace siding, install new windows, new 
(Isola)    garage door, roof shingles and addition of front porch. 
ADJOURNED 
 

NEW 
 

3. 2 Ichabod Lane  ARB approval to replace existing fence. 
(Mishra) 
ADJOURNED 

 
4. 220 White Plains Road ARB approval for the installation of a generator and fence  

(New Cingular Wireless enclosure. 
“AT&T”)    
 

5. 67 Stephen Drive  ARB approval to install a 6-foot high white privacy fence 
(Snell)    around the perimeter of the property.  
 

6. 25 Leroy Avenue  ARB approval for the addition of three exterior doors and  
(Family YMCAA at   ramp/platform. 
Tarrytown) 
 

7. 29 Central Avenue  ARB approval to renovate existing exterior balcony. 
(29 North Central 
Avenue LLC) 
 
 
 

 
 
 


